Rosenberg Corey

From: Deborah <upacreek_2@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 4:01 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Family owned rentals

We have owned a rental property or two at a time in Oregon for over twenty five years, and have always been
conscientious landlords. It seems that the new proposed laws will make it too much of a hassle to do so, resulting in an
opposite effect than | believe you had in mind. 'No cause evictions' allow us to ask a borderline tenant to move on
without the "evicted" stigma--so they can try harder elsewhere.

Thank you for your consideration.
Deb Leidig

Lane County

Sent from my iPhone



